
 

The 2025 All-Star Soccer Games will be played Tuesday, July 8 at Brandon High 

School’s Bulldog Stadium.  Thank you for supporting our All-Stars! 

To purchase an ad to support an All-Star, please visit https://

mscoaches.powermediallc.org/ad-contract/or scan the QR code below. 

Deadline:  Wednesday, April 2 

 

 


